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Dear 5th Grade Parents/Guardians, 
 
Fifth grade students will be viewing the movie, The Chronicles of Narnia, rated PG for Jammies & Movie 
Day – Thursday, December 22, 2022. If you would prefer your student not view this movie, please 
complete the bottom of this form, and return to your student’s homeroom teacher no later than 
Wednesday, December 21st.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Mrs. Garcia 
Brass Castle School Principal 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 

Jammies & Movie Day – Movie Opt Out – Grade 5 
Only return if you would prefer your student NOT participate! 

 
 
I would prefer my student, ___________________________________, NOT view the movie, The 
Chronicles of Narnia. I understand that any student opted out of viewing the movie will be assigned to an 
alternate classroom during movie time. 
 
   
 
 
_____________________________________________ ______________________________________ 
Parent Signature       Date  


